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Monday, April 25, 2016 | 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm
Embassy Suites Hotel | Rooms E & F | 1100 S.E. 17th Street, Fort Lauderdale

Public Meeting Notice 
S.E. 17th Street Mobility Plan Workshop II

Connect with us! /cityoffortlauderdale @FTLCityNews /cityoffortlauderdale

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working to improve mobility on and around the S.E. 17th Street 
corridor, Federal Highway, and the surrounding street network and greatly appreciates the 
feedback we’ve received from our neighbors on this initiative to date. 

Please join us for an interactive session as we discuss specific solutions aimed at improving safety, 
mobility, and accessibility for all road users in the area. This meeting will have an informal, open 
house format. Project team members will be available to answer any questions, and guests are 
invited to attend any time between 6 p.m. - 8 p.m. 

We welcome and look forward to your input to help shape short-, mid-, and long-term 
recommendations that will create a more livable S.E. 17th Street corridor.
 
For more information, please contact Alia Awwad, Senior Mobility Engineer, at 
954-828-6078 or aawwad@fortlauderdale.gov.

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!


